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LARCHES
HIGH SCHOOL
Dear Parent/Carer

Exam Results Day 2021

Exam results day is the 12th August 2021

Due to social distancing, parents have been informed by text message, giving the pupils their collection time from Larches High.

Please come to main gate, you will be let in by reception where you will be greeted by a member of staff.

If your child is unable to collect them in person, they must give written permission to a parent/carer.

We look forward to seeing you all again!

Christine Mitchell

Headteacher

Larches High School, Moor Park, Blackpool Road, Preston, PR1 6AA

